
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Fourth Sunday of Easter, April 21, 2024 

 

1. The Notre Dame Parish Annual General Meeting will take place on Sunday, May 5 

at 11:00 am in the church.  

 

2. If you missed the chance to take the Called and Gifted Introductory Workshop 

earlier this spring, you have another chance. The date for the morning online Called 

and Gifted has changed. The sessions will begin Tuesday, April 23, and run for 5 

weeks. The bulletin has all the updated information for both the online options and 

the in-person sessions, with links provided for registering.  

 

3. Bishop Hero and the Diocesan Called & Gifted Team invite parishes to form an 

intercessory prayer team to lay a foundation of prayer for all of the parish ministries. 

The follow-up session, Praying Through the Parish Bulletin: Forming Your 

Parish Intercessory Prayer Team, with Mary Martin, will be held via Zoom on 

April 30th from 7:00-9:00 p.m. Please see the bulletin for more information.  

 

4. Youth grade 7 and up, are invited to attend the Diocesan Face2Face Youth Rally in 

Prince Albert on May 4th. You can register online, or get help by calling the parish 

office. Please refer to the poster in the entrance and in the bulletin. If the cost of 

registration is a problem, please talk to us and we will see what can be done to help 

out.   

 

5. Sr. Rita's guitar group and invited guests are putting on "An evening to honour 

Charley Pride, at St. André basement on May 3rd, at 7 pm.  It is a fundraiser for the 

Food Bank and Catholic Family Services.  Space is limited, but if you are interested 

in attending and want to contact us, please see the poster in the entrance of the 

Church. 

 

6. The April edition of the Diocesan Vocations Newsletter is available today in the 

entrance. There are several interesting articles to read, as well as pictures to colour 

for Bishop Stephen’s upcoming anniversary. If you would like to receive a copy by 

email, please phone the office and one can be sent to you.  

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

 

1. Please join us downstairs for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass this 

morning.  


